
 

 

    
FINAL MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF PENNARD COMMUNITY COUNCIL COVID 19 SUB 

COMMITTEE HELD ON 7th MARCH 2022 VIA ZOOM AT 7.10 PM 
    
Under the Public Bodies (Admission to Meetings) Act 1960 (S.1 (7) filming and recording of 
meetings by the press and the public is not permitted. 
 
All votes will be named votes  
Present: Cllr Ralph Cook RC (Chair) Cllr Susan Rodaway SER, Cllr Lynda James LJ, Cllr Malcolm 
Sims MS, Cllr Arthur Rogers AR, Clerk 
 
Apologies for Absence: Cllrs Jean Marnell due to family commitments, Cllr Darran Hickery personal 
commitments. Cllr Emma Roberts due to ill health. 
It was resolved to accept the above apologies  
Proposed by AR seconded by RC agreed by all  
 
Absent Cllr Wes Weeks 
 
Declarations of Interest:  none 
 Questions from the Public Limited to 10 mins:  none 
 

1. To discuss and make amendments where necessary to the revised Covid Risk 
assessment for the hall for recommendation to Full Council. 

The revised Covid Risk assessment was examined and discussed the Clerk was asked to go 
back to the author to get clarity on some of the points mainly around numbers and maximum 
occupancy and to make enquiries regarding commercial dishwashers for the hall kitchen. 

2. To discuss and agree whether to open the Pavilion 

Opening the building was discussed in particular the toilets being made available to pitch users, 
it was suggested that the changing rooms and shower area remain closed. The Clerk was 
asked to make enquiries regarding window vents and it was also agreed that the Field Chair 
visits the building before any decisions are made. 

3. To discuss and agree to obtain an independent Covid risk assessment for the 
Pavilion 

Deferred to future meeting 

4. To update Committee on the purchase of the air purifiers for hall 

The Clerk reported that the items were still unavailable at this time 

The meeting closed at 7.50pm 

 

 


